
 
 
Description 

SPECIAL Meeting of the Castle Rock Town Council held  
July 14, 2015 at 100 N. Wilcox St., Castle Rock, Colorado. 
 
Mayor Donahue called the Meeting to Order at 5:26 pm.   

Time Speaker Note 

5:26:52 PM Donahue 

Called the Special Joint Meeting with the Downtown 
Development Authority to order; all Councilmembers, with the 
exception of Councilmember Teal, were present.   
 
Chair, Greg Boman, called the meeting of the Downtown 
Development Authority to order; all members of the DDA 
were present.    

 Hanna  

Representatives of Design Workshop, reviewed nature and 
scope of input received to date through a variety of public 
outreach efforts.  Presented variety of conceptual design 
options, and requested feedback as to priorities.   

 Consensus 

It was general consensus among the Council that the 
proposed bridge across the creek, connecting the Park 
to Town Hall was an important element of the design, 
and should be pursued. 
 
It was also the general consensus of the Council that the 
addition of permanent restrooms within the park was an 
important element, and should be included in the design 
and cost options.   

 Hanna 

Next steps included developing a final design based on the 
feedback, and determining cost options for various 
components.  If plan was to be approved by Council this fall, 
construction would begin after Starlighting 2015, with the goal 
of being completed by Starlighting 2016.   

6:38:53 PM  The meeting was adjourned.   
 

 


